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December 16, 2022 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attn:  Filing Center 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301-3398 
 
Re: UM 1930—PacifiCorp Comments on Proposed Revisions to the Program 

Implementation Manual  
 
PacifiCorp, d/b/a Pacific Power (PacifiCorp) respectfully provides these brief comments in 
response to the December 1, 2022 request from the Public Utility Commission of Oregon Staff 
(Staff) for feedback on the proposed revisions to the Community Solar Program (CSP) Program 
Implementation Manual (PIM) and the December 12, 2022 supplemental request for comments 
on the redline edits made to the PIM.  Staff and the CSP Program Administrator (PA) drafted the 
modifications to reflect recent Commission orders and necessary changes for administration of 
the CSP.   
 
PacifiCorp is appreciative of the time and consideration put forth by Staff and the CSP PA in 
drafting these modifications.  PacifiCorp supports the proposed changes and agrees that they 
reflect the decisions made by the Commission.  Additionally, PacifiCorp believes that the redline 
edits to the Project Implementation Manual (PIM) shared on December 12, 2022, accurately 
encompass these desired changes. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Matthew McVee 
Vice President, Regulatory Policy and Operations 


